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17 June 2022       PS250/22 

           

Dear parents/carers and students, 
 

Rail disruption on Tuesday 21st and Thursday 23rd June 
  
Due to a national strike of Network Rail workers we are expecting significant disruption to rail 
services on Tuesday and Thursday next week. Although there is a chance that the strike will 
be called off at the last minute we would urge all families whose children use trains to get to 
school to find alternative arrangements for these two days. 
  

Our Careers Department Needs You! 
  
We are excitedly preparing for our next  Angmering School Careers Fair which will be held 
on Thursday March 9th 2023 

 

The Angmering School has recently been awarded The National NEON Widening Access 
Award for supporting students into Higher Education and has an exceptional reputation for 
the quality of our careers advice and guidance.  Keen to showcase our good practice, we are 
inviting local companies and providers to our Careers Fair which will take place on 
Thursday March 9th 2023.   

During our last Careers Fair in 2019, a number of parents commented that the companies 
they work for would appreciate the opportunity to take part at the next event.   If you work 
for a company or organisation that would like a stand at the most outstanding School 
Careers Fair in West Sussex we would like to hear from you.  

For further information or to request a stand please contact Gavin Bowles, Careers and 

Enterprise Leader either by email gbowles@theangmeringschool.co.uk or contact him on his 

direct line 01903 778320.  

Year 11 and Year 13 Exams 
  
Our Year 11 and Year 13 students continue to impress with their behaviour in, and 
dedication to their final exams. Many thanks to all of those people who continue to support 
them at home during this important time. All of your efforts will be worth it! 
  

End of year assessments for Year 7 
  
We are now reaching the end of the period of assessments for Years 7-10, with Year 7 due 
to complete theirs next week. These are an important element in checking students’ 

mailto:gbowles@theangmeringschool.co.uk
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progress and informing future planning for teachers. Years 10, 9 and 8 have now completed 
their assessments. 
  
Assessments will be completed within normal lesson times, papers will then be marked and 
moderated by the subject teachers before students are given feedback.  
  

Year 6 Transition 
 

Mr Jenner and the rest of the staff really enjoyed meeting so many Year 6 pupils at the activity 
evening yesterday. We are now really looking forward to seeing all of our new Year 7 students for 
their Transition Day on Wednesday 6th July. 

 

                        
 

‘Angmering Calling’ - join us to celebrate creativity! 
 

We are delighted to be a central part of this years ‘Angmering Calling’ festival, a celebration of 
creativity and performance in our local area. There are lots of great activities to get involved in, you 
can find details via our website here. We would particularly like to invite you to come to the school 
on Saturday 18th June between 10 a.m and 3 p.m when a range of activities will be running. 

 

 
 

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Angmering-Calling-Brochure-2022.pdf
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News 

 
We hope you enjoy our news items on the school website each week.  This week the news included 
our excellent trip to see SIX the musical at the Mayflower Theatre, details of our Year 8 sports 
leaders and their work supporting various events and  Skoolfest at the Worthing Pavilion. 

 

Term Dates 
 

Please view all of our term dates and inset day information on the school website.   
 

End of term 
 
Whilst it is a little way off yet it is worth reminding all students and parents/carers that the summer 
term for students will end on Wednesday 20th July this year (at 12:30). Thursday 21st July is an 
INSET day for staff. This is a change to the original schedule due to the Queen’s Jubilee 
celebrations. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 

 
Simon Liley, Headteacher 
 
Key contacts for parents/carers: 

 

Year Group Year Team Leaders Email Addresses Phone Numbers 

Year 7 Miss Pegden npegden@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778317 

Year 8 Mrs Hook lhook@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778338 

Year 9 Mr Smith ssmith@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778382 

Year 10 Mr Middleton mmiddleton@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903 778339 

Year 11 Mrs Fillery jfillery@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778311 

 
 

Student Support 
Officers Email Addresses 

Phone 
Numbers 

Years 7, 8 and 
9 
Mon and Tues 

Mrs Cooper 
 

Mrs O’Hare 

lcooper@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
 

dohare@theangmeringschool.co.uk 

(01903) 778357 
 

(01903) 778357 

Years 7, 8 and 
9 
Wed to Fri 

Mrs Burn 
 

Miss Moon 

aburn@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
 

jmoon@theangmeringschool.co.uk 

(01903) 778389 
 

(01903) 778389 

Years 10 and 
11 
All week Miss McCabe mmccabe@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778396 

 

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/students/angmering-in-the-news-2/
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/school-information/term-dates-and-inset-days/
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Year Group 
Attendance/ 

Absence Officers Email Addresses Phone Numbers 

Year 7 Mrs Marshall smarshall@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778354 

Year 8 Miss Silva ssilva@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778331 

Year 9 Miss Silva ssilva@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778331 

Years 10/11 Mrs Jones ljones@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778323 

  

Sixth  
Form 

Mr Kerrison (Leader of VI 
Form) 
Mrs Carroll (VI Form Admin) 
Miss Hughes (VI Form 
manager) 

akerrison@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
pcarroll@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
ehughes1@theangmeringschool.co.uk  

(01903) 778356 
(01903) 778391 
(01903) 778399 

 
Please note that we reserve the right to record telephone conversations for training and reference purposes. 
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